
her delight. Primrose’s   
family is not in London, so 
WoW Muma made sure 
that she celebrated with the 
whole community.  

Our friend and neighbor 
Primrose Galiffant has 
turned 90 years of age 
this month and celebrated 
with WoW Mums and 

WoW Kids in Haven 
Lodge. Worshipful 
Mayor of Wandsworth 
attended to congratu-
late her personally to 

WoW Kids love 
Easter Egg hunt-
ing in lovely   
Haven Lodge  
garden with all 
the residents and 
friends.          
We had a tasty 
Easter lunch in 
the sunny garden 
with three     
generations.   
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high-rises into pollinator 
pathways for  bees and 
other pollinating insects.  
Most of us do not have a  
garden, but are ready to 
use our balconies to form 
a microclimate for better 
pollination in urban areas. 
 Regular support, training 
as well as hints and tips 
are  provided by local LSx       
gardeners to learn more 
about biodiversity and      
gardening. 
We are attending the 
launch event in ROSE 
community centre on 
20th May.  
During the Wandsworth 
Fringe Plant Pollinators  
will be at a different    
garden each weekend 
distributing seeds, holding 
workshops in topics such 
as upcycling, seed bomb 
making and will even have 
some moths on hand to 
look at on May 13th.  

WoW Mums Enterprise Club attended 
Wandsworth Employability Network 
Service meeting in the Town Hall to hear 
the thought provoking presentation 
about employment obstacles people with 
Dyslexia have, given  by Aspire 2 Inspire 
Dyslexia CEO Elizabeth Kwarteng—
Amaning.  
In the photo: Fee, Elizabeth and Senia   

WoW Mums are very 
grateful for the free tickets 
and transport to Hindleap     
Warren Activity Centre in 
East Grinstead and the 
lovely day in the sun,  
climbing Jacob’s Ladder, 
mammoth climbing wall and 
rushing down longest zip 
wire in UK.  
It was challenging, but also 
toughening for our boys 
and girls who do not have 
garden and crave for     
outdoors activities. These 
activities  included team 
building, obstacle courses 
and forest adventures.  

         Pollinator Pathway 

Easter Trip to Surrey 

WOW 

Women of Wandsworth are taking part 
in the Wandsworth Plant Pollinator  
Project organised by LSx—London     
Sustainability exchange. 
We are keen to use our gardening capa-
bilities and confidence to transform our   

  WoW Enterprise 
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Our friend and neighbor Primrose Galiffant has turned 90 years of age this month and celebrated with WoW Mums and WoW Kids in Haven Lodge. Worshipful Mayor of Wandsworth attended to congratulate her personally to her delight. Primrose’s   family is not in London, so WoW Muma made sure that she celebrated with the whole community. 
WoW Kids love Easter Egg hunting in lovely   Haven Lodge  garden with all the residents and friends.          We had a tasty Easter lunch in the sunny garden with three     generations.  
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W.O.W                    Inter-Generational Coffee Morning 
Twice a month in Haven Lodge
high-rises into pollinator pathways for  bees and other pollinating insects. 
Most of us do not have a  garden, but are ready to use our balconies to form a microclimate for better pollination in urban areas.
 Regular support, training as well as hints and tips are  provided by local LSx       gardeners to learn more about biodiversity and      gardening.
We are attending the launch event in ROSE community centre on 20th May. 
During the Wandsworth Fringe Plant Pollinators  will be at a different    garden each weekend distributing seeds, holding workshops in topics such as upcycling, seed bomb making and will even have some moths on hand to look at on May 13th. 
WoW Mums are very grateful for the free tickets and transport to Hindleap     Warren Activity Centre in East Grinstead and the lovely day in the sun,  climbing Jacob’s Ladder, mammoth climbing wall and rushing down longest zip wire in UK. 
It was challenging, but also toughening for our boys and girls who do not have garden and crave for     outdoors activities. These activities  included team building, obstacle courses and forest adventures. 
         Pollinator Pathway
Easter Trip to Surrey
WOW
Women of Wandsworth are taking part in the Wandsworth Plant Pollinator  Project organised by LSx—London     Sustainability exchange.
We are keen to use our gardening capabilities and confidence to transform our  
  WoW Enterprise
WoW Mums Enterprise Club attended Wandsworth Employability Network Service meeting in the Town Hall to hear the thought provoking presentation about employment obstacles people with Dyslexia have, given  by Aspire 2 Inspire Dyslexia CEO Elizabeth Kwarteng—Amaning. 
In the photo: Fee, Elizabeth and Senia  


